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Colby Takeda is the Administrator of The Plaza at Waikiki, an assisted living community in 

Honolulu, Hawaii. In addition to being able to spend his days with over 150 of the cutest, 

funniest, and most talented seniors in Hawaii, Colby enjoys working with youth, and has 

merged these interests to become a champion for intergenerational activities and age-friendly 

communities. He is currently managing two community grants from America Walks and AARP, 

and enjoys collaborating with multisectoral partnerships to creatively address social 

determinants of health. Colby has been a proud HPHA board member since 2013 and enjoys 

contributing to the organization’s member relations, communications, programs, and events. 

Colby received his B.A. from Willamette University and his M.B.A. from the University of Hawaii 

at Manoa Shidler College of Business, and is currently a M.P.H. candidate at the University of 

California, Berkeley School of Public Health. He also has a Graduate Certificate in Philanthropic 

Studies from the Indiana University Lilly Family School of Philanthropy and enjoys being able to 

serve the community through various non-profit organizations. 

 


